

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 15th August 2023 7:30pm Zoom

Present

C McKenzie, R Rigby, J Trigg, C Wright, R Simpson, J Green, P Archer

Apologies for absence

B King, K Barlow, A Cranke, A Tynegate

1) Review minutes of June meeting

Actions arising

First aid kits 1 updated other to do.

Laptop purchases on going.

Social event – do we combine this with a golf course night event?

Golf course access requests

Seaham – No

Hartlepool – on going.

Cleveland Links – Yes (PT now mapping)

Dinsdale – on going.

Billingham – on going.

Catterick and Bedale – no update

Proposed a series of 4-night events 23/24 – Wilton (Oct) Dale town moor (Nov), Romanby (Date TBC) and Cleveland Links (Date TBC)

Retrieve the CLOK trophies, J Green to add to trophies

Lakes coaching day on going.

Facebook R Simpson to follow up with D Aspin

Stockton council funding 5 POCs / VOC updates

2) Previous events

Darlington went well very welcoming no issues going back again.

South Park - No issues

Flatts lane – went well need a follow up pack to give out. K Barlow leading, R Bradley and J Green to help

Future Events

NEOA - BOC 2024 - April 13th / 14th. (Standing item on Agenda)

White rose all in hand

South Gare all OK

Standing Stones -planned needs a controller.

Ayton moor – no known issues

Social event East Harlsey – see matters arising – combine with a golf course event?

3) Treasurers Update

Nothing of note

Need to be clear with SDO who is billing what. (CM, RR. P Batts and SDO)

4) CDO

C2G on going organising team of R Moore, K Barlow, A Cranke and C McKenzie

5) SDO

Covered in treasurer's update.

6) Golf course access requests

Covered in actions arising.

7) Awards and CLOK League

Need to return trophies for engraving. Awards to be presented at AGM.

8) Lakes Coaching day 4th November

Covered in actions arising.

9) Club development

Covered in actions arising.

10) Meeting with Stockton Council 22/6

Covered in actions arising.

11) Find your way programme

Need a meeting with Connor Smith in September Who to organise?

12) British Orienteering levy for nonmembers

Need to sell this as a discount for members.

13) Any Volunteers to lead creation of 'pack preparation' for family fun days at parks from discussion/ suggestions at Flatts Lane. Including creation of handout A5 or business card with contacts for junior section. Format suggestion, large map banner in order to brief features to families.

Covered in actions arising.

AOB and Date of next meeting

Next meeting **September 19th 7:30 on Zoom**